
 

 

Mirboo North Refresh on Track 
 
The first week of consultation for the refreshed Mirboo North Structure Plan has been 

successful with Council’s Planning team receiving feedback from the community. 

 

The first consultation point at the Mirboo North market proved to be a valuable source of 

responses with a steady number of people engaging with the project. 
 

Community members in Mirboo North are being given the opportunity to review the refreshed 
Mirboo North Structure Plan that identifies options to accommodate future growth in Mirboo 
North. 

 
The new plan proposes some changes to planning policy and controls for land use, building and 
landscape, access and transport and open space.  
 
Council’s Senior Strategic Planning Officer Chantal Lenthall said it was great to have the 

opportunity to speak to Mirboo North residents so far about the project. 

 

“Setting up a stall at the Mirboo North market last week gave us the opportunity to speak to a 

number of people about the project and raise awareness. 

 

“We look forward to meeting with more members of the community at our meeting next week to 

further discuss the structure plan and receive more community opinions,” said Ms Lenthall. 

 

The community meeting will be held at the Mirboo North Hall on the 8 December 2016 from 

5.00pm to 7.00pm. 

 

The community meeting will provide Council’s Planning team with the opportunity to go into 

detail about the project and answer any questions and receive comments from the community. 
 

Residents have the opportunity to have their say by completing a quick survey at 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/MNRefresh up until the 16 December.  
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